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FFWPU Mongolia: In Mongolia, we regularly hold Forums for Peace. This year it was held on 

December 13, 2014.  In  addition,  we  had  a workshop  where  3  members  reported  on  the  further 

development of the Universal Peace Federation and reported on their own work. We understand each 

other well, and our work goes smoothly. 

 

On December 20, 2014, we held a seminar, which was attended by university students. We set a goal to 

increase the number of UPF members and Ambassadors for Peace by involving university students and 

other young people. 

 

We invited three brothers, who visited the workshop   of   Young   Ambassadors   for Peace in Yong 

Pyong, Korea. They are actively cooperating with us. 

 

The Universal Peace Federation held a meeting at the end of 2014, which took place on 29 December. We 

discussed the results of our activity, ensuring that it contributes to peace and prosperity in Mongolia. 

 

 
 

 


